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16th June 2017 

Dear Parents, 

     We are planning a trip to Redcar on Monday 3rd July 2017. Your child will need one 

parent with them to come on the trip. If you are attending this trip with your child, please 

can you indicate how many coach (bus) tickets you would like to buy. We can only allocate a 

maximum of four tickets per family. If you are not attending, Nursery will be closed on this 

day. The coach will leave school at 9:15am and will return to school by 2:30pm. Tickets will 

cost £2, there are limited tickets so please hurry. Money for this trip needs to be in by 

Friday 30th June. 

 

Thank you, 

Nursery 1 Team.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like to buy                  tickets. 

 

Your child’s name:  

 


